ANNOUNCEMENT

Regarding the Open procedure

The text of this announcement is approved by the decision of the open procedure committee

N 2 from  25 February, 2015, and is being published according to Article 24 of the Law

"On Procurements" of Republic of Armenia.

The code of the open procedure MUDUDPIU-OPPS-15/3
The Customer, State Agency “Urban Development Projects Implentation Unit” at the Ministry of Urban Development ofthe Republic of Armenia, which is located at the Governtment House 3, Republic Square, is announcing open procedure.

The participant who won the open procedure according to the defined order may sign a contract about  Works on development of project-estimate documents of school N 22 of Yerevan  R.A. (hereinafter  contract).

According to the terms of Article 6 of the RA Law “On Procurements”, all entities in spite of being a foreign entity, organization, having no citizenship are permitted to submit a bid.

The bidder shall not be deemed bankrupt by court, shall not have outstanding debts to the RA tax and social security, or the representative of its management body at the moment of tender submission over the last three years shall not have  been convicted for offenses against economic activities or public service, except the cases when the conviction is lifted or invalidated as prescribed by law; and also the bidder shall not be in the list of participants, who do not have the right to participate in the competition procedures. 

The bidder must meet the criteria stipulated in the invitation. The professional activities of the bidder must comply with the activities under the procurement contract. The bidder must have professional qualifications, technical resources, financial resources and labor resources.

The bids must be submitted to the following address www.armeps.am. and the bids must be drawn up in Armenian (Visit www.armeps.am website for the deadline of application).

Participants have to present to the Customer all documentations required by the tender documents of competition to evaluate if required conditions have been met.

To protest against the mentionad actions You must appleal in the Procurement Assistance Center(Yerevan, Komitias 54b) . The appeal is realized in accordance with the 12 th subtitile of the first part the this invitation.  

To be evaluated for the correspondence to the rules defined by the invitation of this action, the participant should present the documents required by the invitation to the customer.

To get more  information about this announcement You should apply to the coordinator of procurement Hrachik Avetisyan.
Tell: 010- 56-43-16

 e-mail:  urbanpiu.gnumner3@gmail.com 
The Customer:  State Agency “Urban Development Projects Implementation Unit” at the Ministry of Urban Development  of the Republic of Armenia
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